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Request: 
 

• Who are your current supplier(s) of Audio Visual (AV) and Video Conferencing (VC) 
equipment and services?  

Microsoft - Teams 

• How many video enabled Boardrooms and Meeting / Training rooms do you have 
within your organisation?  

30+ 

• When was the last upgrade or refresh to these rooms?  

2019 

• Did you invite companies to bid for this work via a Tender?  

No 

• Do you have a support contract in place for these rooms and if so, when is the 
expiry date(s)?  

Yes - Ongoing 

• What has been your annual spend over the last 3 years (17/18, 18/19, 19/20) on 
AV / VC hardware, services and support?  

5k hardware 

• Do you have a Digital Lead for the organisation? If so, could you provide a name 
and contact details? 

• Could you provide a name and contact details for your IT lead / manager?  

Mike Truran, email: mike.truran@northtyneside.gov.uk 

 


